
Ref. No. : Plexh/Cir/023                                                                                          dated 18.05.2021 

  

  

To, 

All the Members of Plexconcil 

 Dear Sir / Madam, 

 Subject : Urgent inputs – Information regarding Shortage of Container Availability 

   

We wish to inform you that Department of Commerce and Industry is seeking inputs from 
the trade with regard to current status of Container availability. 

  

Members are requested to submit their inputs urgently by 19.05.2021 on the google link 
given below :- 

  

https://forms.gle/AhKCGj5inHpJ9X1cA 

  

  

Kindly do the needful at the earliest. 
  
  
Best regards 
  
Bharti Parave 
Asst. Director – Trade & Policy 
PLEXCONCIL 
 


